
A Conversational Place. 

 
Consultation Day 

On Thursday 2nd October, we held a consultation day in school regarding the Town Green Art 

project that the children of St Michael’s initiated.  Jack Doyle and Caroline Barker, the 

artists who are working on the project, came into school and spent time with each class. They 

spoke with the children to discuss some ideas and asked them to make a range of bugs. 

Maybe this is a clue of what’s to come. 
 

    

                        
 

We also held two open consultation meetings for the community to attend. Not only did this 

allow us to explain the project and how it came about, but also to provide an opportunity for 

the community to share their ideas. We advertised the meeting in the local paper and Year 6 

children even wrote and hand delivered letters inviting the residents who live next to the 

station. Thank you to everyone who came to these meetings and shared their views.  Your 

support and enthusiasm was greatly appreciated. 
 

The next phase of the project involves the artists working with all the children and 

community groups who are involved. We have scheduled a range of workshops between 

November and March and will post pictures of these online to keep everyone updated.  
 

If you have any questions about the project feel free to arrange a meeting with Miss Stone 

or Mr Clare. 

 

                                            


